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Chinese Bible School  
MONTHLY REPORT—August 2020 

Thank you very much for your prayers for the online Chinese Bible School work. 

We are so grateful that we are able to take the gospel to the Chinese-speaking world 

using internet and chatting APP while the pandemic is raging and affecting every 

corner of the world. May our Lord continue to bless you and keep you and your 

loved ones in His care.  

We are glad that The Story of Jesus video lessons 48-54 have been completed and 

uploaded to YouTube. Please visit our website at http://chinesebibleschool.org/ and 

share the link to the people who might be interested in our work. These lessons 

covered the stories from the farewell speech of Jesus to the cross of Jesus.    

We are glad that the manuscripts of the final four lessons (55-58) of The Story of 

Jesus were completed and are being reviewed. The video recording of these final 

lessons will be taking place in mid-September. In addition, we also completed a 

manuscript of a topical lesson namely The Biblical View of Marriage, Divorce, and 

Remarriage. This lesson mostly translated from the video lesson The Truth About 

Marriage, Divorce and Remarriage by brother Don Blackwell. The Chinese 

brotherhood need to understand the fundamental truth about this topic. We hope 

and pray that this lesson will clarify some misunderstandings among Chinese-

speaking brethren.   

Our Tencent QQ online Bible study group has completed the study of the last week 

of the life of Jesus. It took us about once a week for seven months to complete this 

study. One student in China posted a few words in her Tencent QQ moment. She 

said, “The lessons of the last week of the life of Jesus, combining all four gospel 

accounts, have been completed after seven months study. The harvest is more than 

abundant.” Since then, more people were invited to our Bible study group by 

current members.  

Our next series of QQ online study is Questions and Answers. In August, we have  

answered the following questions: the meaning of “in the name of the Lord Jesus,” 

the names of God in Hebrew, Greek and English, how to tell the false Christ/anti-

Christ, how to prepare the coming of the Lord, the differences between miracle and 

providence, the meaning of Trinity, and how God answers prayers. Several 

individuals have expressed their appreciation for this series of study to solve the 

puzzles lingering in their mind. I am thankful for the opportunity to settle the minds 

of doubt and confusion. We will continue to answer the questions although some  of 

them seem challenging and need time to study and prepare. May God bless those 

honest hearts that they may search the scriptures daily in order to come to the 

knowledge of truth.  

  All the online Chinese video views as of August 31 of year 2020 were over 

46,500.  
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